
 

 

 

 

Principal Message 

Swimming Scheme 
The Intensive Swimming Scheme is scheduled to begin 

on Monday 23rd November.  This scheme will run for all 

of week 8 and week 9 and it provides the opportunity 

for children in Year Two and other children in the school 

who are not good swimmers to be able to attend    

swimming lessons with accredited instructors.  Being so 

close to the beach it is absolutely vital that all children 

should be able to swim confidently.  This year we have 

been able to offset the cost of this scheme for all        

children with the generous donation we received from 

the Sawtell RSL Club.  Total cost is only $55 for each 

child.  This will cover bus and pool entry and it            

represents very good value indeed.  Please contact the 

school if you would like your child to be involved in this 

scheme. 

 

Peter Miles 

Principal 

Uniform Supplies 
We like to keep a collection of 
spare  uniforms available for  
emergencies at school and also to 
assist some of our families. 
 
Our supplies have become very 
low and I hope that we can source 
some more from the school     
community. 
 
If your child comes home in shorts 
or skorts borrowed from school, 

we would appreciate it if they are washed and returned 
to the office as soon as possible. 
 
If your child/children are leaving our school it would be 
great to receive any donations of their Toormina Public 
uniform. 
 
Any donations of uniforms no longer needed and in 
good condition will be greatly appreciated here at 
school. 
 
Many thanks, 
Elizabeth Paff 
Student Support Officer 
 

Student Banking 
Remember to  bring your bank books to school every 
Tuesday ! 
 

Student Awards 

Up Coming Important Dates  
 

November   
20th    Yarn Up breakfast 
23rd    Hotdog Orders need returned today 
27th    Hotdog Day - Canteen 
December 
2nd    Volunteers Xmas Party - 1.50pm 
9th    Presentation Day 

    3 - 6  (9.30am - 11.10am) 
    K - 2  (12.30pm - 1.15pm) 
 
14th    Year 6 Farewell 
15th    Talent Quest 
16th     Last day for students 

Intensive Swimming 
23rd  27th November Intensive Swimming  
30th   4th    December     Intensive Swimming 
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Club 1000   
Amy Dart - 1/2 Green 
Imogen Bilsborough - 1/2 Green 
Taleisha Graham - 1 Yellow 
William Sudewa - 1 Yellow 
Seth Holdsworth - K Blue 
Amos Harland - K Red 

Club 2000 
Rosie Dunning  
K Red 
 
Thomas Anderson  
1/2 Green 

  



 

 

T.P.S SCHOOL  
SWIMMING SCHEME  
(Years 2-6) 
 

Our school is offering this wonderful opportunity. 
Intensive 10 Day Learn to Swim Program to 
 improve water confidence; and 
 provide students with basic skills in water safety 

and survival. 
 

If your child is in Years 2-6 and is unable to swim 25 
metres confidently unaided in deep water then they 
are eligible to participate in this swimming program. 
 

The program is provided by DET 
trained swimming instructors. 
 

Cost is only $55 for 10 days 
which covers bus travel and pool entry each day.   
All swimming instruction is done during normal school 
hours. 
 

Children travel to and from the pool with class teachers. 
 

To ensure your child’s place in this program, please 
complete the permission note  sent home Tuesday 
Week 3 and return with the money to your child’s 
CLASS TEACHER. 
 
Full payment must be paid by Friday 20th November 
2015. 
 

Extra notes available from the School Front Office. 
 

 

P&C 2015 Mega Christmas Raffle 
(See attached flyer) 
It’s hard to believe Christmas is sneaking up on us       
already and tickets for our annual P&C Mega Christmas 
Raffle go on sale soon.  A BIG thank-you to our           
supporters who have donated prizes already, there’s 
over $1000 worth of prizes to be won.  Tickets $1 each 
and books will be sent home with all students soon.  
This years raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 15th           
December at morning assembly - GOOD LUCK! 
 
Vashti Broadbent 
P&C President 
 

Community News 
 Tern Up Sawtell opening night at Sawtell art gallery 

entry by donation.  Saturday 7th November at 5pm 
 Tern Up kids art workshop ages 5+ at Sawtell art    

gallery, parents encouraged.  Bookings essential   
0417 286 505. $5/child, Sunday 8th November 10-12 
noon. 

 Tern Up twilight street parade: welcome back Little 
Terns! Sawtell summer sessions, 1st Ave Sawtell, 
Thursday 12th November 5-8pm 

 Tern Up poetry and sand performance evening at 

Sawtell art gallery, entry by donation.  Saturday 14th 
November 5 - 6.30pm. 

 Tern Up bird watching, family picnic NSW National 
Parks Discovery at Bonville Sawtell (southern)      
headland, Boronia at Sawtell.  BYO picnic/rug. Free       
community event.  Weather pending (facebook)    
Sunday 22nd November 4-6pm 

 

Sport News 
Toormina Tigers had to play a double round on the 
weekend. 
1st game Vs BDC Bulls 5/6 - Lost 17/37 
2nd game Vs Wildcats Warriors - Lost 12/89 
The boys gave both games their best shot.  Always fun 
for them to be on the court. 
 

Canteen News 

Special Hot Dog Day!!   Only $5.50 
Friday 27th November 

Orders and money, need to be returned to the Canteen 
by Monday 23rd November.  Don’t  miss out!  

 

CANTEEN ROSTER   (Every Tuesday closed) 

Mon 09.11.15  S.Mills     

Wed 11.11.15  J.Ward      

Thur 12.11.15 V.Broadbent    

Frid 13.11.15   K.Loader 



 

 


